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Dear Parents,            21st June 2019  
 
On Friday 28th June, Year 3 and 4 will be visiting West Kirby Beach to support our learning in the ‘Coast to 
Country’ project.  
 
Pupils will take part in three activities: A Litter Pick, led by local group The High Tidiers; A Wildlife 
Identification Hunt using maps and a Beach Safety talk from the RLNI lifeguards.  
 
We will be leaving school after lunch at 1.00pm and will return at 3.25pm, so pupils can be collected as 
usual. The children will need to wear their school uniform, but may bring in a change of footwear suitable 
for the beach. Please also ensure that your child has a waterproof coat.  
 
This is a great, fun opportunity for the children to learn some essential knowledge and skills as well as 
experiencing the practical element to the Geography, Science and Eco learning they have been doing in 
school over the past few weeks. This trip, however, cannot take place without the support of our parents. 
 
Please indicate on the slip below if you are able to accompany us, and we will contact you as soon as 
possible to thank you and give further details. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs K Takashima 
Headteacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Year 3 and 4 Visit to West Kirby Beach – Friday 28th June 2019 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________   Class: ___________    Year: __________ 
 
 

☐ I will be available to help on the day of the trip 

 

☐ I will be arrive at school at 1.00pm on Friday 28th June  

 
 
Signed: ______________________________   Date: __________________ 
 


